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AMultnomah Katherine McQUILLAN <katherine.mcquillan@multco.us>
sl County

Budget Approve for Notice on Intent - EMSWCD Partners in Conservation
Grant for 267th Ave Culvert Replacement

Chris YAGER <chris.d.yager@multco.us> Tue, Nov 17, 2015 at 8:42 AM
To: Katherine McQUILLAN <katherine.mcquillan@multco.us>
Cc: Roy IWAI <roy.iwai@multco.us>, Joanna VALENCIA <joanna.valencia@multco.us>

| approve, but please change section 7, "approved" budget to "adopted" budget.
Thank you

Chris Yager

Senior Budget Analyst
Multnomah County
503-988-7581
http://multco.us/budget

On Tue, Nov 17, 2015 at 8:06 AM, Katherine McQUILLAN <katherine.mcquillan@multco.us> wrote:
Good morning, Chris,

Please see the attached updated Notice of Intent to Apply for the East Multhomah Soil and Water
Conservation District's Partners in Conservation grant for the 267th Avenue Culvert Replacement Project.

With your approval, | will forward the NOI to Kim Parsons-Anderson to then submit to the Board Clerk. Please
let me know if you need additional information.

Thanks!
Kate McQuillan

Kate McQuillan

Transportation Planner

Multnomah County Land Use and Transportation Planning
phone (503) 988-0204

fax (503) 988-3389

katherine.mcquillan@multco.us

On Mon, Nov 16, 2015 at 3:32 PM, Chris YAGER <chris.d.yager@multco.us> wrote:
Hi Kate,

I'm the DCS budget analyst at now. Question 6 -10 need to be answered since this is going on the BCC
regular agenda.

Thanks

Chris Yager

Senior Budget Analyst
Multnomah County
503-988-7581
http://multco.us/budget

--------—-- Forwarded message ------—--

From: Katherine McQUILLAN <katherine.mcquillan@multco.us>

Date: Mon, Nov 16, 2015 at 12:53 PM

Subject: Budget Approve for Notice on Intent - EMSWCD Partners in Conservation Grant for 267th Ave

https://mail .google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=28&ik=228f56b83b&view=pt&search=inbox&msg=15116534e81e51e4&dsqt=1&simI=15116534e81e51e4 12
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Culvert Replacement
To: Ching HAY <ching.l.hay@multco.us>
Cc: Joanna VALENCIA <joanna.valencia@multco.us>, Roy IWAI <roy.iwai@multco.us>

Hi Ching,

I've attached for your review an electronic copy of the Notice of Intent for the East Multnomah Soil and
Water Conservation District's Partners in Conservation Grant application for the 267th Ave Culvert
Replacement Project.

Please let me know if you need additional information.

If this looks good to you, could you email me your approval so | can forward to Kim Parsons-Anderson for
submittal to the Board Clerk.

Thanks so much.

Kate McQuillan

Kate McQuillan

Transportation Planner

Multnomah County Land Use and Transportation Planning
phone (503) 988-0204

fax (503) 988-3389

katherine.mcquillan@multco.us

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=2&ik=228f56b83b&view=pt&search=inbox&msg=15116534e81e51e4&dsqt=1&simI=15116534e81e51e4
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